ADDRESS
5 July, 2023

Dear ___________;

Thank you for applying to the Rotary Club of Moscow, Community Grant program.

Our Rotary club received 13 grant applications requesting a total sum of $42,695 of which we had $20,000 to distribute.  Competition was very keen, with our club having to chose the applicants which offered the most benefit to our community.
Although your project had merit, we are sorry to inform you that your application was not chosen for funding.
We wish you and your organization the best success in your efforts to improve the quality of life and hope you will consider applying again for future Rotary Community service grants in the future.

Sincerely;

Tim Thomson
President

